
From: jeffrey E. <jeevacation@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 25, 2014 2:23 PM
To: [REDACTED]
Subject: Re:

mel was trying to see if she could leave on the 3 but i prefer the 4th

On Thu, Dec 25, 2014 at 8:04 AM, [REDACTED]
[REDACTED] wrote:

[REDACTED] has a visa, she has just confirmed. Waiting to hear back from them about our January dates.

[REDACTED] had asked to wait before booking her flight. She will get back to me shortly.

I spoke to Cyrus last night, we were supposed to have a date at Miami Airport on Saturday morning. I can tell him I am coming on Friday to PB, have to figure out where I am staying. I can drive, so that he doesn't have to drop me home. But need an address in case he asks

Sent from my iPhone

--

=C2 please note

The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. It is the property of JEE. Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com, and request that we destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments. Copyright -all rights reserved

--001a11c272d8f3b930050b0b261a-- conversation-id 310469 date-last-viewed 0 date-received 1419517409 flags 8590195713 remote-id 466484